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Week commencing 2nd September 2019 

No Clubs! 
 

Monday, 2nd September – Staff Training Day – Pupils not required to attend school 
Tuesday, 3rd September – Staff Training Day – Pupils not required to attend school 
Wednesday, 4th September  – First day of Term 1 for pupils 
                                                    – PTFA ‘Welcome’ cuppa 8:45am in the gazebo 
Thursday, 5th September – Class 1 Parent Teacher Meeting at 2:45pm to discuss the year ahead                                             
Friday, 6th September       – Class 2 Parent Teacher Meeting at 2:45pm to discuss the year ahead   
                                              – Final payment deadline for Class 5 residential trip 
                  

 

The Week Ahead! 

 WSM Lunch Menu: Week 1 

 

 
 

Happy Birthday to the 
following children who 
celebrated their birthday 
in August. 
Lola Yr 6 
Evie Yr 1 
Louis Yr 4 
Alexander Yr 4 
Samuel Yr 2 
Hannah Yr 3 
Finlay Yr 4 
Bobby Yr 3 
Olivia Yr 5 
Kitty Yr 3 
Madeleine Yr 5 
Charlie Yr 5 
Isla Yr 6 
Lucie Yr 2 
Megan Yr 5 
Sophie Yr 5 
Imogen Yr R 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Welcome to another exciting year!   We hope you had a good summer break. 
 
We are looking forward to getting to know our new families over the next couple of 
weeks as well as catching up with all our returning families.   To this end we are 
holding some Parent Teacher meetings as follows for classes 1 - 6. 
 

Thursday, 5th September - Class 1 
Friday, 6th September – Class 2 
Monday, 9th September – Class 3 
Tuesday, 10th September – Class 4 
Wednesday, 11th September – Class 5 
Friday, 13th September – Class 6 
 

The meetings will take place in the classroom at 2:45pm and are an opportunity to 
hear about the year ahead including: curriculum, homework/reading, forthcoming 
trips/special weeks/events, ways to help at home and school, ways to raise 
concerns and ask questions.  Reception class parents have already had a group 
meeting and will have individual appointments with the class teacher during week 
beginning 9th September.   
 
Please may we remind car drivers that only staff are permitted to drive onto the             
school premises between 8:30am and 3:30pm and those parents who have a prior 
arrangement with the school due to mobility reasons.  Parent/carers are not to 
drive onto the school drive unless permission has been given by the school.  Please 
also be advised that the zig-zag areas outside the school gates are not to be parked 
on between 8:30am-9:30am and 2:30pm–4pm. These measures are in place to 
protect all members of our school community and your co-operation is anticipated 
and appreciated.  
 
If you haven’t yet registered for our After School Childcare Service and would like 
to, please ask at the school office for a form.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Birthdays! 


